
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 

Tues 11th  Christmas Concert, Stonehouse Court 

Start time 1.30pm, finish 4.00pm 

Weds 12th  Polar Express Day 

School Christmas Lunch 

Thurs 13th  Christingle Service, St Cyr’s 

Start time 2pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     For all the latest pictures and weekly activities please follow our Facebook page 
@HopelandsPreparatorySchool 

Friday 7th December 

In this week:    

▪ Stonehouse Goodwill 

▪ Art 

▪ Naughty Elf & Stamps 

▪ Year 3  

▪ Year 2  

School Lunches – next week we will 
be on ‘Week 2’ on the Caterlink Menu.  

Lost Items (all labelled):  

Madison Shill - Cardigan 

Max - PE shorts 

Matilda Huertas-Mason – grey new   
balance trainers 

Lexi Coles – tracksuit top 

Arthur Kerridge – tracksuit top 

 

 

 

 

School Lunches 

Thank you to everyone who has completed 
their order form for next term. If anyone still 
needs to do this, please complete and hand it 
into the office as soon as you can.  



 
 

 

Stonehouse Goodwill Festival  
Wow! What a fantastic turnout at last Saturdays Goodwill Festival. The children sang beautifully and after-
wards took part in the lantern procession with the amazing Rudolph and his friend. These were created by 
Mrs Barrett and her lunchtime club ‘The Creative Crew’. Thank you to Mrs O’Dell and all the families that 
came and supported.  

 

 

   

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

Elf on The Shelf    

The Class 1 Elf has been busy making 
mischief – there appears to be ‘snow 
angels’ everywhere! 
 

 

 

 

Art    

Some truly amazing art by Isla. Peter Rabbits’ head was made from papier mache and pattern 
pieces were used for his clothes which were all sewn together using a sewing machine.  
 
The ballerinas were made from Isla’s own design and both spin beautifully. Well done Isla! 
 

             

                       Stamps!                                                                        

 

Millie Etherington in year three will be doing 
a charity drive after Christmas for the Pied 
Piper Appeal. Could you please save your 
used stamps from now on and any new un-
wanted toys... all will become clearer early 
next year :) thank you.  

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 
Year 3 have been learning about electrical circuits and design criteria by building their own battery 
powered lamps. The children plan to use these as night lights at home. Well done Year 3 they look 
fantastic! 

 

   

 

 

 

 

          

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 
Year 2 have begun their unit of work about measuring and are checking out their estimation that a metre 
is about the height of a four-year-old child.  Best put one in your pocket for your next maths test, girls! 

 

   

 

 

 

 

          

 


